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Follow Up Flag: Follow up
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Dear Planning Team,

I am writing to make clear my support for local plans which help the environment and take steps to mitigate
the current climate emergency. In my opinion it is by far the greatest danger facing us and we are currently
sleepwalking towards a cliff-edge. I hope the council can be bold and decisive in their actions regarding the
environment. We do not have a spare natural world and it is abundantly clear how much damage humans
have done already. We must take steps to rectify the damage we have done as a matter of urgency and we
must implement policies and ways of developing our communities that support the natural world, instead of
destroying it.

Yours sincerely,

Ksynia Loeffler

Ksynia Loeffler (Mrs)




